
Rebecca Osborne, White River Junction, VT.
Hello,

I am a resident of Hartford VT and I am writing to encourage you to consider 
the following during the relicensure process for the Wilder Dam.

I am strongly in support the Town of Hartford's request to consider the 
following requirements of Great River Hydro: Require Great River Hydro to 
fund the implementation of the Kilowat Master Plan and reimburse the Town of 
Hartford for annual operating costs of the park. Address a Decommissioning 
Plan for the Wilder Dam. Support working with a land trust to create 
conservation easements throughout portions of the property. Open the access 
across the dam that reconnects VT with NH. Address bank erosion concerns 
brought forth by Connecticut River Conservancy. 

These considerations are vital in supporting the town, the river's 
ecosystems, and the quality of life for local residents. 

Thank you,

Becca Osborne
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